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2 Opening remarks

the sessions and we then sent invitations to those people we thought most
likely to provide what was required.

Following upon the success of previous meetings, we found it possible in
many cases to influence the direction of research so as to produce a contribu-
tion which closed a gap in our knowledge . In some cases, Dr Corte conducted
a long correspondence with the people concerned and a number of visits
were made to the laboratories where the work was in progress .
The abstracts were requested early and, if the Committee was not happy

with the content, an effort was made to produce changes . The final manu-
scripts were required in June and some, regrettably, had to be rejected as
inappropriate or not to the standard to which we aspire .
You have seen reprints of these manuscripts and I hope you agree that the

standard is high . In many cases the work has continued and the authors will
tell us the results of the latest investigations .

In most sessions the author will not be allowed sufficient time to present
his work in full in this lecture theatre . It is assumed that you will have read
and considered the preprints before the authors speak about them. If you
have not had time to do this, I recommend that you do so ; otherwise you may
find the papers difficult to follow in some cases .
The intention is to use your valuable time efficiently . It is a waste of that

time if authors read what you are perfectly able to read for yourselves and
every author and chairman is aware of this . This symposium will allow
relatively little time for formal presentation, but generous time for debate.

Ladies and Gentlemen, the quality of the debate is up to you and, after
seeing the registration list, I am confident that it will be of a high order.
Dr Corte has made efficient arrangements to ensure that your contributions

are recorded effectively and I will ask him to tell you about them shortly.
It is a great honour for me to be Chairman of the Fundamental Research

Committee and especially so following the inspired leadership of Toby Rance
and Hector Emerton. Hector has unfortunately left our industry, but Dr
Rance, who started the whole thing, is very much a part of it . Indeed he has
given generously of his time, both to the main committee and also as Chair-
man of the Social Sub-Committee . In introducing him, I feel rather like
those people on television who say `Our next guest needs no introduction' .
In this meeting that must be literally true and I now have great pleasure in
asking Dr Toby Rance, holder of innumerable awards for excellence and the
father of these meetings, to address us .

Ladies and Gentlemen : Dr Rance.




